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Call to Order:  John Harmon called the meeting to order at 6:15 PM with Joe Saulnier and Andrea 
Peterson also in attendance for the School Board, and Ellen Small and Todd Ledoux present for SAU 33. 
In attendance for the selectman were Greg Bemis, Colleen West-Coates, John Barnes, and Johnathan 

Wood. Raymond Town Manager Craig Wheeler and Raymond Public Works Director Steve Brewer are 

also in attendance.  Jamie Emery was present for Emery & Garrett Groundwater Investigations, LLC. 

School Board Member Jaclyn Sirrine joined the meeting at 6:20pm. 

During a quick overview of the land, Mr. Emery explained how pristine the water was that came out of 

the well, some of the activity that took place during testing, and where the well pump may be 

located." During discussion:   

 Mrs. Peterson asked for clarification regarding the no-pesticide rule, to which Mr. Emery 

confirmed that no pesticides are allowed unless they are inert. 

 Mrs. Small stated she has never seen anyone spraying in this area. 

 Mrs. Small asked if there is any way to do down the power lines with the piping instead of up 

the access road and through the parking lot area, to which Mr. Emery stated that the engineers 

will come up with a plan which will be forwarded to the school. 

 Mr. Emery clarified that the discharge line as stated on the map is for all the excess water during 

the 24/7 pumping test that was done.   

 Mrs. Peterson asked about the size of the pipeline, to which Mr. Emery stated that the pipeline 

will most likely be an 8” pipe.  

Adjournment: MOTION:  Jaclyn Sirrine moved to close the meeting at 6:43 PM. Andrea Peterson 

seconded the motion. The motion passed 4-0.  Meeting adjourned at 6:43 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Joe Saulnier, 

School Board Secretary  

 

 

 

 


